
City of Kaukauna 

Public Protection and Safety Committee   April 18, 2022 
jn/engr dept 

 

Agenda Item # 2b 

Proposed Flashing School Zone Speed Limit Signs – Lawe Street   

 

Background 

 

In conjunction with Police Department, Engineering has been looking at safety within the 

school zone for Park School, located near Lawe Street(STH 55) and Taylor Street(STH 96). 

PD has requested that the existing school speed limit signs be enhanced to provide better 

awareness and help slow traffic at this intersection, which is congested regularly at school 

drop-off and pick-up times. We have looked at a few options and are recommending a 

temporary improvement of flashing LED School Zone Speed Limit signs. See attached photo. 

 

Engineering and Planning Departments are also working on possible grants through East 

Central Wisconsin Regional Plan Commission to look at potential improvements to the 

intersection for traffic and pedestrian safety. 

 

Recommended Action 

 

Direct the Engineering Department to order and install Flashing School Zone Speed Limit 

signs on Lawe Street.  

  



South Bound STH 55 – Existing Sign 

 

 
North Bound STH 55 – Existing Sign 
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